
 
 

DATE: January 31, 2011 

TO: Dr. Joan Lorden, Provost 

FROM: Robert E. Johnson 

RE:  ET department name change 

CC:  Dr. Smelser, Dr. Brizendine 

I request that the Department of Engineering Technology be 
renamed the Department of Engineering Technology and 
Construction Management. This change is recommended so that 
the unit is more accurately described. Over the last few years we 
have added a BS in Construction Management and a MS in 
Construction and Facilities Management. It is important to have a 
name that better describes the unit for both student recruiting and 
public relations purposes. Thank you for your consideration. 
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